
 

21 October 2008  

CLP Holdings Limited Releases Quarterly Statement of 2008 (January-

September) 

The 2008 Quarterly Statement (January-September) of CLP Holdings Limited has been 

released. The same Statement will be dispatched to shareholders on 31 October 2008. 

Please click here to download the 2008 Quarterly Statement (January-September). 

- Ends - 

For enquiries please contact: 

Winifred Wong 

Public Affairs Manager - Asia Pacific and China 

Tel: (852) 2678 8014 

Pager: (852) 7116 3131 A/C 7736 

Email: winifred@clp.com.hk 
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